
Who cares for the care-givers? Scan the QR code 
and join the new Community of Practice to share 
challenges and ways forward to keep volunteers safe, 
secure and well in the face of unprecedented crises

It's time to 
focus on the 
safety, security 
and well-being 
of volunteers
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Join the 'Volunteer Safety, Security and 
Well-being' Community of Practice now    
in quick steps:

•  Scan the QR code on the front of this postcard 
or go to the page hosted by the International 
Federation of Red Cross and Red Crescent 
Societies (IFRC): https://communities.ifrc.org

•  Click on the red button ‘Your account or create 
an account’

•  Enter your email address and click the blue 
button ‘Continue’

•  Click ‘Sign up now’ to create a new account

•  Enter your email address and click ‘Send 
verification code’ - fill in the information and click 
‘Verify code’

•  Complete the fields provided and click
‘Create’ [If you are not affiliated with the Red Cross 
and Red Crescent Movement, please select 
‘External’ in National Society Affiliation]

•  Search for ‘Volunteering Development 
Community’

•  Select the subgroup: ‘Volunteer Safety, 
Security and Well-being’

Share your views, learn from others and help 
shape policy and practice! 


